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Burg-Wachter launches secure
communities awards

12 hours ago

Security specialist Burg-Wachter is launching its Secure Communities Awards, which give regional
community leaders and volunteers the chance to win security products worth up to £200 for their
organisation. Any regional initiative that is run by or supports the local community can apply.

Doing their bit

The ongoing awards are in recognition of the fact that people around the country who are doing their bit
for their community should not have to worry about the security of their premises, equipment or storage
areas. The Secure Communities Awards are Burg-Wachter’'s way of saying thank you to community
leaders for supporting people in their area.

Open to all community organisations

The type of project or organisation that the awards are open to is very wide-ranging. It could be a scout
group; a local sports group like a cycling or football club; a school after-hours club; a hospital or healthcare
community programme; a provider of events for children or OAPs; a facilitator of village activity; or a
town/village charity. As long as the initiative is run by or supports the local community, and it has a
specific security need Burg-Wachter would like to hear about it. Successful applicants will each receive a
tailored security bundle to help secure property, premises, equipment or storage areas to the value of
£200 at retail price.

Previously, Burg-Wachter has already helped 97 regional causes through the provision of over 2,000 pieces
of security equipment.
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For further details of the scheme and rules of entry head to www.burg.biz/uk/community/
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